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Thursday, 22 May 2025
Dear Parents/Carers,

As you have probably heard, Tottenham Hotspurs were victorious last night and won the
Europa League Final. Congratulations to all of you who are Spurs fans.

Tomorrow afternoon, there will be a victory parade on the roads close to the Spur’s stadium.
More detail on locations and timings can be found on the letter below.

If you feel these arrangements may impact on your ability to pick your children up from
school, please let us know ASAP. We can make arrangements for children to be picked up early
if that will assist.

Although the parade is a fair distance from the school, local traffic may become congested as a
knock on effect of the closures. Please allow some extra time for your journeys to pick your
child up from school, or The Green.
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